
From: Doug Zimmerman <dzimmerman@visionlink.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/19/2016 6:10:50 PM
Subject: Accountable Health Communities Deadline Extended

Hello Tony,

We wanted to be sure you know that the deadline for more than $150 million in Accountable Health
Communities awards to link healthcare and community services has been extended from March 31 to 
May 18.

This means you have more time to strengthen or forge connections between the work of 2-1-1 and
I&R services and the rapidly expanding effort to create community service directories in health care
systems across the United States.

We offer HealthLink211, a technology platform that can build on your current resource directories and 
your current software solution, connecting you to these health systems.

If we can help you gain a seat at the table, please invite your local healthcare, behavioral health, and 
community service partners to join the webinar on Monday, March 28, at 11:30am, MST, to learn 
more about HealthLink211.

Register Here.

Better Together,

Dr. W Douglas Zimmerman
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